
October 20, 2023 

Message from Ivan the seer received in the evening in Medjugorje 

Dear children! 

"Today I invite you to pray for Peace. At this moment, peace is particularly threatened and I ask 

you to renew fasting and prayer in your families and to encourage others to pray for Peace. Dear 

children, I want you to understand the gravity of the situation and that much of what will 

happen depends on your prayers and perseverance. 

Dear children, I am with you and I ask you seriously to begin to pray and fast. 

Thank you for answering my call!" 

-- 


